

## \*\*\*SPAM\*\*\* Request to Encourage Student Participation in the UGC Anti-Ragging Confidential Youth Survey

To

From Helpline <helpline@antiragging.in>

vc@plcsupva.ac.in <vc@plcsupva.ac.in>, vc@pmu.edu

<vc@pmu.edu>, vc@policeuniversity.ac.in

<vc@policeuniversity.ac.in>, vc@pondiuni.edu.in

<vc@pondiuni.edu.in>, vc@ppup.ac.in <vc@ppup.ac.in>, vc@pratapuniversity.in <vc@pratapuniversity.in>, vc@prsuniv.ac.in <vc@prsuniv.ac.in>, vc@psou.ac.in

<vc@psou.ac.in>, vc@pssou.ac.in <vc@pssou.ac.in>, vc@ptu.ac.in DSW OFFICE

<vc@ptu.ac.in>, 393 more...

Date Sat 13:57

Summary Headers Plain text

Dear Vice Chancellor/Principal/Director,

As part of our ongoing efforts to promote safer and more inclusive campuses, the UGC Ant Ragging National Monitoring Agency is conducting a Confidential Youth Survey to gather feedback from students on the anti-ragging mechanisms currently in place in their respective colleges, universities, or institutions. This nationwide survey is open to all students enrolled in Higher Educational Institutions (HEIs) across India. Refer the survey link: https://www.antiragging.in/youth-survey.php

You are humbly requested to encourage the students of your institution to actively participate in this important initiative. Their first-hand experiences will be highly valuable in understanding onground realities and strengthening anti-ragging systems across the country collectively.

All responses to the survey will remain strictly confidential, and participation is completely voluntary. The survey is available at www.antiragging.in. We respectfully request you to widely disseminate this information among your student community through appropriate channels such as official emails, institutional websites, notice boards, and WhatsApp groups.

Your kind cooperation in this matter will significantly contribute to our shared objective of ensuring a safe, respectful, and supportive academic environment for all students.

With sincere appreciation for your continued commitment to student welfare and campus safety.

**Best Regards** 

**Anti-Ragging Helpline** 

**University Grants Commission** 

Net Bureau

1800-180-5522

Dean Strolm twoffer

## PLEASE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE YOU PRINT THIS E-MAIL.

2/2 Transmitted to the Director-GiRI-ce for 108/10/25

1) Intrameil posting for information (and necessary action) of the HoDs and Deans and Coordinators/Directors.

(4) Posting on the Student corner to encourage the students to take part in the Survey

STUDENTS' WELFARE
THE GANDHIGRAM RURAL INSTITUTE
(DEEMED TO BE UNIVERSITY)
GANDHIGRAM-624 302
DINDIGUL DISTRICT, TAMILNADU